
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby           Term: Term 6               Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

Danby have had an absolutely wonderful 

final term and it has been an absolute 

pleasure to get to teach such a brilliant 

class of young people. 

In maths this term we have been 

recapping all the topics we have learned 

this academic year and applying our 

knowledge to practical, real-life situations. 

In English we have been looking at 

instruction writing and sequencing (via 

making playdough, which has been fun!) 

We have also been out on many trips this 

term, including Youlbury, where we took 

part in abseiling, archery and crate 

stacking, as well as Paultons Park. We 

have had so much fun going off-site 

together. All pupils listen well to adults and 

are incredibly safe and sensible by the 

roadside. 

As part of our life skills lessons we have 

looked out how to lay a table for guests, 

wash and dry our clothes, tie shoelaces 

and make beds.  

Overall, this year has been nothing short 

of amazing. Every young person in Danby 

class has excelled and grown in their 

independence and confidence. 

Wonderful friendships have been formed 

and unforgettable memories made. 

Thank you to everyone! 

Have a lovely summer holidays and we 

look forward to welcoming everyone 

back to school in September. 

Annie and the Danby Class Team 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

First day of term: Thursday 5th September 2024 
 


